**Nelly Tuzzo** 

69 Smith St.

Derby, CT 06418

September 15, 2016

Dr. Conway

35 Fifth St.

Derby, CT 06418

Dear Dr. Conway;

It is with much sadness that I would like to inform you that I am resigning my position as paraprofessional educator at Irving School. My last day will be October 3, 2016.

I will remember my thirteen years at Irving with great affection, for it has given me a chance to learn and grow, from some of the BEST teachers who have become real friends. I will miss you all. I have experienced great satisfaction in working with such wonderful children and will truly feel the void of not helping them learn, and watching them grow into active members of this great community.

My husband was given a wonderful opportunity that will take us to Texas to start the next chapter of our lives. So, it is with much dismay and respect that I am giving you my resignation letter.

My hope is that I will be replaced by someone who has the same passion and respect for the terrific kids of Irving that I had.

Yours raithfully,

Nelly Tuzzo

CC: Derby Board of Education, Jennifer Olson